
Ryan Haulk
Dedham

I, Ryan Haulk of Dedham would like to state my support of LD909 to return control 
of the level of Phillips Lake back to the Lucerne in Maine village corp.  Residents of 
the lake would like the ability to vote and make changes if needed to maintain a safe 
and healthy level of the lake.  I am concerned that there are current Lucerne in Maine 
village corp. overseers, that do no want to bear the burden of holding these local 
hearings/votes and instead are happy with the mandated level by LD790, out of 
personal interest, and are not fully advocating for the residents for the passing of 
LD909.
Thank you for considering my testimony


